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Overheard recently in the Moeller Household. Translated from the Goldenese by Jennifer 
 
Brandi:     Wagging tails, smiling faces, no complaints, unconditional love, simple needs—    we are certainly fortunate to be rescued Goldens, 
aren’t we Blanche? 
 
Blanche:   You bet, Brandi! Those humans need to take a cue from us and relax and have some fun.  Love a Golden Rescue has three  
events which are very enjoyable and helps rescue more of our Golden relatives! 
 
Brandi:      I LOVE the Reunion picnic which was held on June 13th at Vago Park.  Over fifty other Goldens brought their humans out for a 
day of  food, contests, games, gifts and fresh air in the park!  The freedom theme was so cool and we were “stylin” in our red, white and blue  
bandanas! 
 
Blanche:   I like when I see my sister Rori and her forever family, not to mention my cousin Rocco (the show-off!) and Fidget (Mr. Fluffy Tail—
if only he could learn to walk normally on tile floors, instead of ice-skating!) 
 
Brandi:     Seeing my old friends and meeting new ones is great. Our humans sure like to brag about us! All of them know their Golden is the 
best; one family even names their dogs after Greek Gods. There’s always that well-behaved group with the upper crust accents accompany-
ing their “Mum”. At least it didn’t rain on our parade this year! 
 
Blanche:   Mom and Dad  really like the Trivia Night Fundraisers in Illinois in the spring and St Charles on August 1st.  These are Love a 
Golden Rescue’s major fundraisers.  
Mom and Dad like checking out the food at the other tables—especially the Blair's. I don’t think our parents are as smart as we thought  
because they don’t do so well on the great questions Tim asks but they have lots of fun anyway.  We’d have fun on Trivia Night too if  
they wouldn’t hide the toilet paper while they are gone! 
 
Brandi:     Mom says they have a totally awesome silent auction but some of the judges lurk and overbid her on the Chocolate Basket.  Now if 
she’d walk us more…………. 
 

Blanche:   Don’t say it! 
  

Brandi:     Those Swanson, Johnson, and Knoche dogs are always talking about 
“Petapalooza”….what’s that? 
 
Blanche:   Well, Gunnie Swanson and Chili Johnson told me this is a really fun day for dogs and their owners in September at McNair Park in 
St Charles. There are all kinds of games and several rescues in the area are represented.  Mom likes all the raffle items. There are all kinds of 
dogs there and some even let their humans dress them up in costumes! 
 
Brandi:     The “Will Dress  for Food” Coalition, no doubt.  Well, it sounds like we’ve got three great ideas for humans to have fun, but I doubt if 
they’ll do the tail-wagging  part. 
 
Blanche:   Depends on the human. 
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President’s  Message 
 

 Hi--  
 As of May 31 2009, we have taken 39 dogs into  
rescue.  In the early months of 2009, five consecutive  
intakes tested Heartworm Positive.  At the time, it was over-
whelming,  as we did not know who was going to foster them 
during treatment.  Thanks to our dedicated foster homes, 
and a great friend of Love a Golden Rescue, we found  
foster homes for them during their month long treatment.  All 
are now adopted or waiting for their forever homes.  A big 
thanks also goes to volunteers who held special fund raisers 
to raise money for the treatment.   One such fund raiser was 
selling T J Pizza's, and a great job was done by everyone. 
    Currently Allie is recovering from TPLO surgery and will be 
ready for her forever home in August.  Blossom is a beautiful 
Golden who has allergies.  She is looking for a very special 
home who will maintain her special diet and understand her 
environmental allergies. 
    Senior Goldens are very special to us, and we continue to 
help those that we hear about.   It is very rewarding to have 
wonderful people who adopt these older Goldens and give 
them a loving home. 
 

Thank you for being part of Love a Golden Rescue and for 
all of your support .   
 

Golden thoughts, 
Jan 
 

   ASK ELSA 
 

 Dear Elsa,  
 

While we were out running, we came across a black and white critter. 
We were very curious and went to investigate.  Unfortunately, this 
critter was not too happy and sprayed us.  We had a terrible smell all 
over us.  Our Mom & Dad were not too happy.  Do you have any 
ideas how to get the smell off?    Cee Cee and Lacey 
 

Dear Cee Cee and Lacey, 
 

That critter was a skunk.  You have to watch out for them, as they 
spray to protect themselves.  I did some research and found this 
Skunk Tonic on Missouri Conservations web page.  I have also heard 
diluted tomato juice will help remove the smell. 
 

This can be used on people, clothing and pets. 
 

Mix Together 
1 quart of hydrogen peroxide 
1/4 cup baking soda 
1 teaspoon liquid laundry soap or dishwashing detergent 
 

The first two ingredients form an alkaline peroxide that chemically 
changes the skunk essence into sulfonic acid, an odorless chemi-
cal.   The soap breaks down the oily skunk essence and makes it 
more susceptible to the other chemicals. 
Keep away from eyes, nose and mouth of people and pets. 
 

Do not store this mixture or put it in a closed container.  When kept in 
a warm place, the mixture may expand and burst the container. 
Good luck and stay away from skunks. 
 

Elsa 

Golden PenniesGolden PenniesGolden PenniesGolden Pennies    
    

Over the last four years we have collected 

300,000  

pennies to help our Goldens. 
 

Our next milestone is 400,000 

pennies. 

We have now collected 54,971    

toward that milestone. 
 

These pennies will assist our Golden  
Retrievers, who were strays,  

who have been rescued from shelters or whose 

families could no longer care for them. 
 

 Our rescue provides vet care and  

foster homes to Goldens prior to their  

adoptions by loving homes. 

Please bring your pennies to any LAGR event. 

St Louis Petlovers  
Coalition 

 

    The St Louis Petlovers Coalition is a new group, steered 
by Purina, to join animal welfare groups in a united effort in 
helping dogs and cats in the St Louis Area.  As President of 
Love a Golden Rescue, I have represented our group from 
the onset.  Each group remains independent but has a com-
mon united goal in helping animals. 
    The web page for the group is www.stlpetlover.org.  
Please take a look at the web page.  There is a list of groups 
which have been involved in getting this off the ground. 
Each member group is assigned to a committee and I am on 
the Education committee.  Currently I am learning far more 
about the animal shelter world than I can give back, but once 
in a while I have some input.  One of the main focus  
areas is Spay/Neuter and placement of animals. 
    Love a Golden Rescue is a respected name in the local  
animal rescue world.   
The full press release is printed on page 10. 

 

Jan 
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 Happy Endings 
Izzy is in her 
dream home 
and loves her 
stuffed toys. 
She collects 
them all and 
takes them to her bed. 

Buddy (formerly 
Indy) has been a 
great addition to our 
family.  He is very 
loving and very  
gentle. 

Nova resting: His 
forever home re-
ports he is awe-
some and they are 
having so much fun 
and absolutely adore him. 

 Jack (formerly Jolly) 
recently completed his 
first obedience 
class.  He was a ham 
and at times a little 
unruly.  Even with all 
of that, he passed 

with flying colors.  He starts his  
Canine Good Citizen class in another 
week. This is a photo from his  
obedience class graduation.  

 
Bobby Jo loves 
to swim and is 
enjoying  life. 

 

 

Buddy (formerly Conan), is one of the three Golden mix puppies 
that came to Love a Golden in the spring 2008.  He is doing very 
well, has to carry everything in his mouth (a ball, a paper, any-
thing) and is a very smart puppy.  He has completed advance 
obedience training before he was a year 
old. He is waiting to get tested for his  

Canine Good Citizen test.  
We found his mom only a couple of miles away from us, 
and they love to see each other. 
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PIC ME! - Goldens currently  available for adoption. 
                    All of our adoptable Goldens can be found on our web site at: http://www.loveagolden.com/AvailableDogs.htm 

DylanDylanDylanDylan            
is a young playful is a young playful is a young playful is a young playful 
boy about  1 1/2 boy about  1 1/2 boy about  1 1/2 boy about  1 1/2 
years old who is years old who is years old who is years old who is 
looking for his looking for his looking for his looking for his     
forever home. He forever home. He forever home. He forever home. He 
loves to run and loves to run and loves to run and loves to run and 
play in the yard.  When he is done, he will play in the yard.  When he is done, he will play in the yard.  When he is done, he will play in the yard.  When he is done, he will 
curl up at your feet to sleep.curl up at your feet to sleep.curl up at your feet to sleep.curl up at your feet to sleep.        

In Loving Memory 

We lost Zig on Feb 18, 2009.  Zig was my goofball, he learned to bark, and he 
learned that he could have a bed in every room in the house.  He went from 
being just a dog to a great companion.  He learned how to go up and down 
stairs, and that there was something better to come than what might fall on the 
floor.  He didn't need meds after a while when storms came.  He could get 
someone to go to the basement with him.  He loved to roll and learned not to mess with skunks.  
He hated baths...that never changed.  He was 14 1/2 years old, and until the very last he loved to 
go for rides in the car.  You couldn't leave him behind whenever you went out. 

In Loving Memory continued next page 

Dee DeeDee DeeDee DeeDee Dee    
is a young is a young is a young is a young 
Golden about 1 Golden about 1 Golden about 1 Golden about 1 
1/2 years old 1/2 years old 1/2 years old 1/2 years old 
that loves to that loves to that loves to that loves to 
play and has play and has play and has play and has 
typical puppy energy.  She loves to typical puppy energy.  She loves to typical puppy energy.  She loves to typical puppy energy.  She loves to 
chase any kind of ball, especially chase any kind of ball, especially chase any kind of ball, especially chase any kind of ball, especially 
squeaky tennis balls.squeaky tennis balls.squeaky tennis balls.squeaky tennis balls.        

Scarlett is a really good dog. With the following exceptions: 
 

We've only heard her bark once, when she was wanting the 
neighbor cat to play. 
She thinks she can catch every squirrel. 
She does not jump on people. 
Very good with kids. 
She has managed to ignore the cat long enough where it no longer matters to the cat. 
Sam is very happy she has Scarlett. 
She walked perfectly to the prom to be shown off. 
She already has the run of the house, with the cat's permission of course. 
No pottie accidents, fingers crossed. 
 

Wait, there's nothing negative, maybe she's the perfect dog. 
Believe me, we all think so.       
       The Thien Family 

 Happy Endings - Continued 



 

 

 
In Loving Memory - Continued 
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On April 21st, Saguaro Sandy crossed to the Rainbow Bridge.  Sandy had  sur-
vived mast cell cancer for 3.5 years with only holistic treatments.  We will all miss 
her collecting all the woobies in the house...they all belonged to her. The little prin-
cess loved to ride in the car.  She will be missed. Sandy would have been 12 years 
old on June 26th. 

On April 27th, our beloved Hanover went to the bridge.  Hannie was with us for 
nearly two and a half years and had the sweetest disposition for a Golden we have 
had. For the last 5 months of his life, he battled with bone cancer, and we tried to 
keep him as comfortable as possible. He will be missed terribly. 

Sanford came to our pack July 2007 and was an instant “family” member.  He was our foster brother for 
two months until we convinced our adopted mom and dad that our home should be his forever home.  
We had him almost two years, but he taught all of us two-legged and four-legged creatures so much in 
that short time.  He was the true patriarch of our family.   When our most recent foster came in January, 
Sanford was the one who really helped him begin to trust people.  He was a true Golden and a great 
companion.  He was 15 years and 4 months young.  His mind and heart were still full of energy, but his 
body was not.  He went to the bridge on May 25th after everyone in our family told him goodbye.   
We had you a short time Sanford, but you left a lasting impact on all of our lives!   

Anyone who ever met our Twinkie remembered her.  She was a vocal, 
sparkly little diva who was happy to meet everyone! The picture above 
shows her on the one place she wasn’t going to be allowed on—our (at the 
time) new leather couch.  Two years ago, I noticed a bump on Twinkie’s 
back which turned out to be a spindle cell sarcoma.  She went through five 
rounds of chemotherapy with little effect on her bubbly personality.  In April 2008, she was diagnosed 
with kidney failure and placed on a special diet.  This spring, her naps became longer, her walks be-
came shorter, and her appetite disappeared.  I knew the extra time we were granted with her was about 
over.  On Tuesday, May 26 th, she wagged her tail weakly at me when I left for work.  I came home early 
that day and Twinkie was curled up on her favorite red rug and had gone to the bridge.  In the entrance 
to my house, a houseplant that I had for years shot up a bloom for the very first time.  Twinkie was an 
estimated seven years old when we adopted her, and she will forever be in our hearts. 

Bernie went to the bridge on  April 30 th, 2009.  He was adopted from LAGR about 5 yrs ago.  He had 
been diagnosed with bone cancer in early February, and while they said it was a slow growing cancer, it 
grew quickly. He was 95 lbs of lovins, had the true Golden spirit as he never met a stranger and had 
quite the sweet tooth.  He has eaten a dozen or more cinnamon rolls on TWO occasions, a pan of 
brownies, and 2 bags of chocolate kisses, wrappers and all.....and never once got sick or even flinched! 
Toward the end, I talked to an animal communicator and learned about how seriously they take their 
roles in our lives and believe that Bernie was brought into mine for a reason and for a time… it's just 
sad when that time is up. 
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VOLUNTEER HAPPENINGS! 

        
 

Since our last newsletter Love a Golden volunteers have been very busy.   
 

In February we attended an informational meeting with Dr. Kim Sanford of Heritage Veterinary Services.  
She covered the importance of regular fecal checks, heartworm preventive medicine and other topics.  
This was followed by an open floor discussion on various issues with our dogs. 
THANK YOU DR. SANFORD! 
 
 

In March, Ruby and Joe Blair hosted a lovely St. Patrick’s Day dinner for volunteers.  Everyone had a 
lot of fun and the food was fabulous!  THANKS RUBY & JOE! 
 

 
 
LAGR's 2nd Annual Illinois Trivia was held at the KC Hall in Wood River, Illinois. on April 11, 2009.  We 
had a great turnout with 3 more tables than we had last year. Yeah!  Everyone seemed to have lots of 
fun.  Each year we learn more, and hopefully, next year will be even more successful!! 
 
 
 

May has been a very busy month.  Love a Golden Rescue walked in the Florissant 
Valley of the Flowers parade.  This is always a fun activity and the crowd loves to get 
close up and personal with the Goldens.  

 
 
 
Our annual Flea Market was held in Arnold.  This was a very successful fund raiser.  We also had 
other rescue groups attend.  Thanks to all who donated to this event and to those who worked it!!  We 
had a great day!  
  
 

 

People had fun playing our game, pin the tag on the collar at Bark in the Park held at Forest Park on 
May 16th 2009  
 
 
 
We participated in Pet Fest at Airedale Antics in Maplewood on May 17 th.  This was a Rally to Rescue event organized by  
Doberman Rescue. A good time was had by all attending. 

 
 
The end of May brought our participation in the annual Petropolis Event in Chesterfield.  This is  
another great opportunity to meet potential adopters and make additional monies selling our various 
items.  While initially the weather was questionable, we ended with a beautiful day and some great 
prospective adopters.   
 
 

If you are not currently a volunteer but would like to join in the fun, please contact Love a Golden Rescue.  We’d love to have 
you! 
  Michele Swanson 
  Volunteer Coordinator 
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Recent events 

Posing for Pennies 
 
 It began as an easy way to earn some pennies for LAGR: have a photo contest, and the dog with the most pennies would 
be proclaimed the cutest pooch.  There would be no financial outlay for our rescue group, and since Taz went every Wednes-
day to Griffith Elementary to “read” with the kids, the setting for our contest was decided. 
 Some of the photos were of LAGR dogs; others pictured belonged to teachers at the school.  A long row of desks was set 
up in the hall, and numbered jars (with slots cut into the lid) were placed under the photographs; these photos were also num-
bered, placed in plastic sheet protectors and taped to the wall. 
 We expected just pennies to be dropped into the jars.  However, as a few of the teachers got competitive, and as the chil-
dren got excited about the contest, nickels, dimes, quarters and even dollars found their way into the jars. 
 The contest ran for almost three weeks, and after all the money was counted, Love a Golden had netted almost $500.  All 
the dogs that entered enjoyed a prize of home baked dog biscuits heaped into a beautiful Dollar Store bowl, and the winning 
dog won a doggie bed and a canine picture frame. 
 Think about where you work...Could you have a similar contest to benefit LAGR?  (You might ask Jan Knoche----she might 
even be able to help you out by loaning you the plastic jars to hold the money!)  Even if it is small, it could be fun.  A bit of 
friendly competition is enjoyable. You could stage it during the summer and call it the “The Dog Days of Summer “ Dog contest,  
or have it in the fall and call it...Well, I have already run out of semi-clever ideas, but think about it. It's easy, fun, and our rescue 
group could certainly use the funds. 

    2009 LAGR Reunion Picnic 
 

On a beautiful June day, we had a great time 
at the Reunion picnic.  There were 84 adults, 

15 children and 54 well-behaved Golden-
hearted dogs.  It was great to see all of the 
happy tails.  We played  games, won prizes, 

bid on great silent auction items and won 
many attendance prizes.  One of the  

highlights of the day was the adoption  
parade.  It was great to see so many  

wonderful shades of gold walking around the park and to hear all of the great comments the humans had to say 
about their furry friends.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks for a great event.  We are looking forward to next year’s picnic with even more families and Goldens.   

 



 

 

Love  A  Golden  Rescue   Love  A  Golden  Rescue   Love  A  Golden  Rescue   Love  A  Golden  Rescue   ----        BenefactorsBenefactorsBenefactorsBenefactors    
 

Love a Golden Rescue would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our benefactors who, since the publication 
 of our last newsletter, have given new “forever homes” to our homeless Goldens and who have generously  

helped our Goldens with their financial support, gifts in kind and donated services. 

 
. 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   Adoptions 
Name Held on request  Abby Gale 
Teresa Loseka    Bobbi Jo 
Jonathan & Julie Cage  Chevy 
John Bradbury    Cinnamon Bear 
John & Gail Duffy   Cooper 
David & Diane Cracchiolo Cruiser 
The Opfer Family   Danica 
Dr William Myers   Duchess 
Wilson & Susan Movic  Indy 
Jill Ruttenberg    Izzy 
Rick & Pam Blanke   Kip 
Mdel & Renee Trotier  Lily 
Jim & Connie Stephens  Niki 
Joe & Kathy Tober   Noah 
Joe & Christina Greenwald Nova 
Name Held on request  Ozzie 
Debbie & Al Miller   Rocket 
Don Dressel & Terry  
 Carmondy    Russell 
Ryan & Rachel Brix   Sadie II 
Samanth Thien    Scarlett 
Jessica Sontheimer   Shasta 
Alfred & Virginia Kirkpatrick Sheba 
Larry & Cheryl Bierman  Stryker 

    Donations-continued 
Jane Peacock 
Jean Moody 
Jennifer & Ben Goessling 
Jennifer Hershey & Del Moeller 
Joe & Ruby Blair 
John Sheehan 
Jon & Barb Meline 
Judi & Kevin Bayne 
Karen Luning 
Karen Renz 
Katherine Steele 
Kathy & David Noce 
Kelly Wilson 
Ken, Bev & Gary Diffee 
Lee Reese 
Lisa Crabtree 
Lisa Harris 
Lori Perkins 
Maralee McDougall 
Margaret & Mike Paddock 
Marjorie McDermott 
Mark & Cathy Upton 
Mary Paluszek 
Michael Ukman 
Nancy Cusanelli & Susan Weeks 
Nancy Whitson 
Nancy Williams 
Nicki Vitale 
Patricia Rushing 
Paul Buelow 
Petco 
Phil & Julie Acker 
Praire Dog 
Rebecca Bethard 
Rita Lippert & Lois Koenen 
Ron & Noreen Cohen 
Ronda Cramer 
Russell Crowder 
Sarah Schwarz 
Sue Hall 
Sue Meyer 
Susan Schepp 
The Coleman's 
The Ensign Bickford Foundation 
Tim  & Chris Hebron 
Vicki Ebbing 
Vivian & Tony Regna 
Wayne & Marily Molitor 
Wayne Deutsch 

    Foster Buddies 
Sharon Crowdus    Abby Gale 
Pam Bogle     Dee Dee 
Wanda Cross    Gideon 
Kristen & Brian Pettey  Marcus 
Jonathan Denney    Niki 
Grey & Kathleen Sump  Sadie II 
Jon & Barb Meline  Scarlett 
Tom & Beth Bauman  Scarlett 
Mari Graham    Scarlett 
Deb Kinscherf    Scarlett 
Peggy Stillwell   Scarlett 

         In Memory and Honor 
In honor of Bailey's 2nd b-day  
 Michael & Linda Austrin 
In honor of Gina Stefanski     Michele Johnson 
In honor of Jennifer Guarnieri   Eileen Guarnieri 
In Memory of Brandy  
 Gene & Kathy Buxton  
 John & Linda Geluso 
In memory of Chase     Kathleen Peterson 
In memory of David Limann i 
 Charles & Clara Jackson  
 Mr & Mrs Bruce Freimuth 
 Allied Healthcare Products 
 Tim & Kiersa Small 
 Bud & Ruta Straffon 
In memory of Duffy      Ron & Noreen Cohen  
In memory of Lumpy Gravy   Cheryl Brown  
In memory of Murphy   Mary Ann Broemmelsick 
In memory of Penny    D A Divilbiss  
In memory of Rosita, Dublin & Carlie   Judy Lee 
In memory of Ruth Walters    Steve Stream  
In memory of Shredder     Paul & Kathy Rizzo  
In memory of Sparky 
 Mr & Mrs Thomas Bauman  
In memory of Spenser     Victoria Dowling  
In memory of Sulley & Max 
 Les & Diane Harmon  
In memory of Taz      Laurie Stebelman  
In memory of Twinkie  
 Jennifer Hershey & Del Moeller  
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   Donations 
Bob & Sandy Kleberger 
Bobbi & Tom Buckley 
Catherine Cleveland 
Cathy & Joseph Federer 
Cecilia Soibel 
Celeste Filis 
Cheryl Crays 
Cindy Drone 
Connie & Jim Stephens 
Connie Jeffrey 
David Garfinkel 
David Milner 
Deb Schwarz 
Debbie Stewart 
Dee Dickinson 
Dennis & Susan Doerge 
Don & Judy Brooks 
Greg & Anne Halvachs 
Greg Kolacinski 

   Grants  
Companion Animal Alliance  Allie 
Golden Retriever Foundation Izzy 
Goldstock Fund    Izzy 
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Upcoming events 

 

Trivia Night 
Night of Food, Fun & Trivia 

August 1st, 2009 
7 p.m. (doors open at 6:30 p.m.) 

 
Knights of Columbus, 20 Westbury Drive, St Charles, Mo 63301 

From I 70  West take Zumbehl Road Exit 227, turn right onto Zumbehl Road. 
Turn right onto W Clay St.  to Westbury Drive next to Pudmann Ford, turn right on Westbury 

Parking in front of building and across street. 
 

Table of 8 people $160.00 
 

Includes Snacks, Draft Beer & Soda  
(OK to bring your own food but hall does not allow outside alcohol to be brought in; 

mixed drinks and wine available at bar prices) 
 

Silent Auction, 50/50 Raffle  
……………………………………………………… 

Trivia Night Registration Form 
(Sign up early) 

 
Team Captain: …………………………………………………………… 
 
Captain’s e-mail………………………………………………………….  
 
Phone number …………………………………………………………… 
 
Amount Enclosed   $................................................................................... 
 

 
Please mail this form by July 31st, 2009 along with payment, checks payable to LAGR to: 
 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St Louis, MO  63146 
 

Any questions e-mail adoption@loveagolden.com 
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ST. LOUIS, MO (June 9, 2009) – Today, St. Louis Mayor Francis Slay joined representatives from a number of area animal 
shelter and rescue organizations, as well as representatives from the Nestlé Purina PetCare Company, to announce a new 
organization aimed at promoting responsible pet ownership and increasing pet adoptions in the region:  The St. Louis Petlover 
Coalition. 
 This groundbreaking initiative represents the first partnership of its kind in the St. Louis area among animal rescue groups, 
shelters, veterinary organizations, and City and County health departments.  (See attached fact sheet for a full list of participat-
ing organizations.)  Modeled after similar efforts in Denver, Austin, and New York, the St. Louis Petlover Coalition will foster 
collaboration among participating groups, share best practices, and help bring awareness to issues and opportunities in the 
region that improve animal welfare. 
 The members of the coalition’s working group unveiled the St. Louis Petlover Coalition logo and Web site 
www.stlpetlover.org, today at an event in Kiener Plaza.  Featured on the Web site are immediate volunteer opportunities with 
the participating groups. 
 The coalition also will work together to determine regional benchmark statistics on spay/neuter results, stray pets, return to 
owner rates, adoption rates, and other key measures in order to quantify the issues for the region, then work to improve them. 
The coalition was initially brought together by a team at the Nestlé Purina PetCare Company in February of this year.  “It’s won-
derful that one of our best corporate citizens, Nestlé Purina, brought this diverse group together from throughout the City and 
County to focus on their common goal:  to save more pets,” said Mayor Slay. 
“Collaboration is critical for the success of the region and for the well-being of pets in the St. Louis area,” said St. Louis County 
Health Department Director, Dr. Dolores Gunn.  “While each organization will maintain its individual mission and programs, to-
day we stand here together as the St. Louis Petlover Coalition.” 
 While formally announced today, participating organizations already are communicating and collaborating more, and saving 
more pets together.  Several groups realized they shared programs to adopt more senior dogs and are working to increase this 
reach. Also, funds for spay/neuter are being shared more broadly to impact this critical issue.  Members of the coalition even 
came together at the City Shelter at Gasconade last week to help the City team paint as part of its facility improvements. 
 

Unanimous Support Nestlé Purina’s Vice President of Animal Welfare, Betsy Cohen, said, “We had researched and spent 
time in other cities that have created these kinds of coalitions – Denver, Austin, New York, and others.  And we saw the amaz-
ing things that happened when individual pet organizations came together to support each other and focus on their common 
goal:  to save pets.  We wanted to see if we could make this work in St. Louis, too.” 
After just a couple meetings, it was clear that there was unanimous support for officially forming the St. Louis Petlover Coalition.  
“We didn’t anticipate being able to announce this for several more months,” said Cohen.  “But we reached consensus very 
quickly.  Given the current economy, and with the pressing need these groups have for volunteers this summer, we felt it was 
imperative to announce the Coalition as soon as possible.” 
Cohen emphasized that Coalition participants will maintain their independence and respective missions, but will collaborate to 
save pets and promote responsible pet ownership. 
 “We applaud what the St. Louis animal community is doing,” said Bob Rohde, President and CEO of the Denver Dumb Friends 
League.  “When I was asked to speak to the working group and share the successes we’ve had in Denver, I was excited to help 
bring the idea of a coalition to life in St. Louis.” 
To learn more about the St. Louis Petlover Coalition or volunteer opportunities with any of the participating organizations, 
please visit   www.stlpetlover.org. 
 

About the St. Louis Petlover Coalition The St. Louis Petlover Coalition fosters collaborative efforts of local animal welfare 
groups and the community to promote responsible pet ownership and to increase the save rate of companion animals in our 
community. 

FIRST-EVER COALITION OF ST. LOUIS ANIMAL WELFARE 

GROUPS FORMED  

TO MAKE ST. LOUIS ONE OF THE COUNTRY’S PET-

FRIENDLIEST REGIONS 

Reprinted with permission - Love a Golden Rescue is a participating member of this coalition 



 

 

 

Do you like on-line shopping ? 
 

Consider doing your on-line  
shopping at one of many shops hosted by  

www.iGive.com 
 

LAGR is registered with iGive and  
will receive a percentage of your sale.    

 

 
 
 

Adoption Days 
 

 Come see our available Goldens.   
Adoption Days are held at the following locations and times: 

 

 Second Sunday of each month -  Noon until 3:00 PM 
  PETCO in St. Charles located near Zumbehl and Hwy 70   

 

 Last Sunday of each month - Noon until 3:00 PM 

  PETCO located at Clarkson and Baxter Roads.   

    See the LAGR calendar on the web site for details on all the events:   www.loveagolden.com/Events.htm 
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Calendar of upcoming events 

 

WANTED 
For our August  

Trivia night  
 

It is never too early to start collecting 
items for the silent auction to fill baskets. 
Completed baskets are also welcomed. 

 

Examples of items:  
Gift certificates for restaurants, sporting 
events, travel and entertainment items 
are welcome. 
Food items, tools, DVDs, and other silent 
auction worthy items. 
 

Please e-mail Jennifer for more  
Information 
jennifer.hershey@verizon.net 

Saturday August  1 
LAGR Trivia Night 
 

Knights of Columbus Hall 
20 Westbury Drive 
St. Charles,  MO.  63301 
 

Doors open 6pm 

Sunday September 27 
Petapalooza  
 

McNair Park   
3050 Droste Road  
St. Charles, MO. 63301 
 

11am  -  3pm 

Saturday October 24 

St. Louis Pet Expo 
 

St. Charles Convention 
Center 
St. Charles, MO. 
 

10am - 6pm 

Saturday  December 5 
Craft Show 
 

Pattonville High School 
2497 Creve Coeur Mill Rd. 
Maryland Heights, MO. 

 

 9am - 4pm 

NOTICE: There is a change in the LAGR 
Newsletter publication intervals: 
 
  The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter will 
now be published three times each year: 
The end of February, June and October. 

If you like to travel, please join us at the   
2009 Golden Retriever Club of America National  
October 25 - 28 in Enid, Oklahoma 

www.cogrc.org/national 



 

 

 
  

  

 Love A Golden Rescue 

 P.O. Box 27621 

 St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 address correction  requested 

 

About our  newsletter…. 
 
 

The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter is published three times each year, the end of February, June, and October.  
 Deadlines for submitting stories, photos, announcements etc. is the 10th of the month in which the newsletter is published. 
 

The newsletter is published in full color in Adobe Acrobat (pdf) format on our web site and can be accessed at: 

 www.loveagolden.com/Newsletter.htm 
 

To have the newsletter mailed to you please drop a note to one of our addresses listed below. 
 

Interested in volunteering with Love a Golden Rescue? 
Then fill out a volunteer application form on-line at:  www.loveagolden.com/volunteerform.htm 

or send an e-mail to volunteer@loveagolden.com 
                                                    ——————————————————————————- 

Love a Golden gives permission for this newsletter to be reproduced in whole or in part for personal use or for limited  
distribution to advance the cause of pet rescue.   The use of any photos or text from this newsletter for any commercial  

purpose is strictly prohibited. 
 

Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
www.loveagolden.com 
Phone: (314) 963-5232 

Newsletter Editor:  Bob Kleberger 
newsletter@loveagolden.com 
Articles must be submitted by: 

October 10, 2009 
 to be considered for our next newsletter. 


